
 

LFEE News 

 

Erasmus+ 
 
We have created guidelines for teachers wishing to apply to LFEE courses in France and Spain from July 2015 
to June 2016. Please contact us should you wish to receive them or should you want us to run an information 
event in your Local Authority. Deadline to submit your application: 4th March, 11am. 
We will be training about 100 teachers from all over Scotland in February and April in Lyon and Malaga. These 
courses are for the teachers who successfully applied to Erasmus+ last year. 
 
 

PLL Training 
 
LFEE is also involved in PLL training in many Local Authorities around Scotland. We use various formats to 
adapt to the local needs. Please contact us for further information. 
 
 

Training for Secondary colleagues 
 
15 teachers have signed up so far to attend our 3 week course in Malaga, but only 4 for Lyon. A reminder that 
this course has been designed for qualified teachers who have gained a qualification as a language teacher 
and who need to undertake an approved period of residency to attain full registration from GTC Scotland. 
Deadline: 4th March 2015, but please contact us ASAP! 
 
Meanwhile our workshop on embedding ICT into teacher’s practice (Primary and Secondary, all languages) has 
been hugely popular all over Scotland and we are now presenting resources to be used by teachers in the 
senior phase. 
 
For further information or to book a training session please contact Ros Main: ros@lfee.net 
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